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Mr M Swart (DA) to ask the Minister of Finance: 

Whether the Government has received any requests from the information technology sector for 

tax relief after the workshop held by Cape Silicon during October 2009; if so, what are the 

relevant details?  
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REPLY: 
 
No. The National Treasury has not received any formal request in this regard. 
  


